NAME & TITLE Frank J. Murphy, Acting Director CITY of
AGENCY NAME & Department of Transportation (DOT)
ADDRESS 417 East Fayette Street, Room 527 EAEHLAOIS
SUBJECT City Council Bill 17-0045 MEMO

TO  The Honorable President and May 2, 2017

Members of the City Council
c/o Natawna Austin
Room 400 City Hall
I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 17-0045 for the purpose of naming an unnamed 15-foot lane,
located in the vicinity of William Street and Beechwood Avenue in the Franklintown Community and
measuring approximately 315 feet east of William Street intersection and approximately 120 feet west of the
William Street intersection, Unity Lane.

There are currently two houses that front this unnamed lane and by naming the lane emergency services will
more easily be able to find the houses and GPS maps will be able to find the homes.

The Department of Transportation supports this bill.
Thank you for this opportunity to comment.

Respectfully,

Qﬁfmﬂmw&r

Acting Director
FIM/PAF

Ce:  Karen Stokes, Mayor’s Office
Kyron Banks, Mayor’s Office



